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I OPPOSE [HB 3504]. 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 3504], "...SECTION 1. In addition to and not in lieu of any 

other appropriation, there is appropriated to the Teacher Standards and Practices 

Commission, for the biennium beginning July 1, 2025, out of the General Fund, the 

amount of $2,054,491, which may be expended to fund nine additional full-time staff 

positions at the commission to support student safety and adult accountability in the 

education system of this state...." 

 

[HB 3504] serves to grow the bloated bureaucracy known as, "The Teacher 

Standards and Practices Commission." 

 

The Teacher Standards and Practices Commission can be viewed below. 

[ https://www.oregon.gov/tspc/about/pages/default.aspx  ] 

 

[HB 3504] has a budget allocation of [$2,054,491] from the GENERAL FUND is a 

waste of resources. 

 

[HB 3504] reveals the need to 'downsize' the Teacher Standards and Practices 

Commission. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


